
  

 

 

 

 

Welcome 
To Class 6S! 

 
 

      Mrs Sinclair  

       Mrs Minchin 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

     

Dear the future 6S class,  

 

Thank you all for such a lovely day on Monday. You have had a fantastic transition 

week and I’ve thoroughly enjoyed getting to know you all more. I have learnt so 

much about you all already! I am very much looking forward to teaching you next 

year and I am so excited to be your teacher!  

 

We have a lot of fantastic things in store for you this year, including lots of new topics. 

I’m particularly looking forward to, ‘Breath-taking Brazil’, ‘Bombs away!’ and 

‘Mysterious Maya!’. I expect you to be a very dedicated and hard-working Year 6 

student; you should look forward to working together as a team with laughter and 

challenges along the way. We will have our Year 6 residential and End of Year 

Production to also look forward to! 

 

I hope you all have a wonderful and relaxing summer holiday whatever you get up to. 

I will be enjoying spending time with my baby girl (Elsie), riding my horses (Ben and 

Bubbles), walking my dog (Amber) and making the most of the summer 

sunshine…fingers crossed! I can’t wait to hear all about your adventures in September.  

 

With warm wishes, 

Mrs Sinclair  
 

          Mrs Minchin       Mrs Sinclair 


